What's New

Beginning tonight at 9 p.m., Thursday, April 26, the contractor for the Miami
Beach Convention Center will be closing all southbound travel lanes on
Washington Avenue between Jackie Gleason Drive and Dade Boulevard in
order to install curb and gutter, cross walks, plant trees and perform paving
operations. Work will be underway for approximately three weeks.

Please expect the following maintenance of traffic (MOT) while work is
underway:

» Traffic will be shifted to the east side of the roadway and reduced to one
lane in each direction.

* The entrance to the Fillmore from Washington Avenue will be
maintained.

* Please use caution and obey all signs while traveling though the area.

These schedules may change due to weather and/or other unforeseen

circumstances.




